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I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and the happiest of holidays! My best
wishes to you, and your family, for a blessed holiday season.

 

It is my honor to continue serving as your voice in the State Senate. Please join me in
keeping the courageous men and women of our armed forces, and law enforcement, in our
thoughts and prayers this holiday.

 



Sincerely,

Kathy Marchione

State Senator, 43rd District


